March 54, 1930.



Mr. Henry W. Daly, c/o The american Legion Monthly, 521 Fifth Avanno, New York, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

I have read your article in the current American Legion magazine with great pleasure and satisfaction. I happen to be writing a life of Sitting Full just now and am anxious to learn all I can about his experiences in Canada during the years 1877-1881. If you know, after the battle of the hear Paw Mountain some of the Nez Perces fled into Canada and joined Sitting Bull. If you can tell me anything about their stay in his camp or if you had any personal contact with Sitting bull yourself I shall be happy to hear from you.

Of course, I shall be glad to give credit for any information you may supply when my book appears. It would help me if you could give such information or give me the names and addresses of old timers who might be able to help.

Yours very truly,

W. S. CAMPBELL.